Barcelona 29 November 1965

Prof. A.R. Reddy
Ramanujan Institute of
Matematics

University Buildings
Madras = 5

India

Dear Professor Reddy,

I am in receipt of your kind letter 19 inst.

together with the manuscript of your paper which read as soon
as possible and then write you again.

My best thanks for sending me a reprint of

your paper in colaboration with Rajagopal "On a funtional equation™
which I have received many days ago. Under separate cover (sur-
frace mail) T am seniing you some reprints of my papers.

With kindest regaris,

Yours sincerely

F. Sunyer Balaguer
Angel Guimera 36 pral. 2°
Barcelona - 17, Spain
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